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July 25. 2022

To Our Community Partners,

During the most recent Maryland Police Training and Standards
Commission meeting, the Commission voted and approved a
40-hour training program for members of the established
Administrative Charging Committees (ACC) throughout the
State. Training will cover police procedures utilizing lecture,
case studies, and situational based learning. Regional classes
will be conducted throughout the State. We anticipate
partnering with local community colleges and/or police training
facilities for the use of classroom space. Training will consist of
5 consecutive 8-hour days (Monday through Friday). ACC
Members may not miss any time during this training period. We
will begin scheduling training once members are identified.

We will rely on the chairperson of each Police Accountability Board
(PAB) to act as a conduit for identifying the selected ACC Members
requiring training. A registration link will be sent to ACC
Members once identified by the PAB Chairperson in order to
register for training. Confirmation will be emailed to both the PAB
Chairperson and the ACC Member upon receipt. PAB Chairpersons
should contact pab.acc@marvland.qov to provide their contact
information as well as ACC membership names and contact
information. Any question regarding registration can be
sent to pab.acc@marvland.qov.

Please reach out to me at wavne.silver@marvland.qov or the

Director of Law Enforcement Training, Mr. Robert Wagner,
at robert.waqner2@marvland.qov with any additional questions
or concerns regarding this training.

Sincerely,

Wayne R. Silver, Sr.
Executive Director

Police Training and Standards Commission


